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 LANGUAGE OF THE HALF TERM 

During the 1st Spring half term we celebrated GREEK as our 

special Language . In the last week children planned and deliv-

ered a lesson to their  fellow classmates supported by their par-

ents and carers. They taught each other simple phrases, ques-

tions and how to count in Greek.  It was a very enjoyable expe-

rience and a great opportunity for our Greek speaking pupils to 

become teachers and share their 

knowledge of their home     lan-

guage. A big thank you to every-

one who supported us on this day 

and came into help, it was very 

much appreciated by pupils and staff alike.    

We look forward to more afternoons like this, sharing the wide 

range of languages that make up our unique school.  With this 

in mind, we would like to inform you that this half term we 

will be celebrating the BULGARIAN language. 

NEW ENTRANCE TO  

GRENOBLE GARDENS 
The new entrance has finally be completed. Thank 

you to parents/carers for their annual contribution 

towards the maintenance fund, which has enable the 

school to partly fund  the works. I would also like to 

thank you all for your patience when dealing with 

the disruption during the works.  

     On Monday afternoon Clare, Chair of FOTSA cut 

the ribbon to officially open the new entrance.  

     To make sure the flow of traffic runs smoothly 

please can you walk on 

the right hand side of 

the railings and wall.  

CONSULTATION  

EVENING  
Thursday 22nd March 3.30 

p.m.—8.30 p.m. Letters will 

be going out shortly. Please 

make sure you return the 

appointment slip as soon as  

possible.  

    There will be a Book Fair 

available during the evening 

in the hall.  

     Remember to discuss 

your child’s targets before 

consultation evening.  


